
March 6, 2021 

 

Dear Minnesota Legislators, 

 

I am writing regarding the constitutional amendment HF874. There is no need to change the state 

constitution for improvement of the public school systems. Processes are in place to work 

through the local and state levels to achieve the desired change in public schools. I am concerned 

that the vague language of the amendment could be misconstrued to deny my rights as a parent 

to choose the best education for my children, whether that is public, private, or home education. 

As the parent, I know my children best and should have the legal authority to make educational 

choices that are in their best interest.  

I strongly oppose HR874. I thank you, as legislators, for protecting the freedoms of those whose 

voices you represent. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jenny G. 

Plymouth, MN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


